Ch

From: ) Kate Phillips

Sent: 04 December 2013 11.00

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 79 Bramble Road, Hatfield - Planning Permission for the-building of an extension

Good Morning,
Please could these comments be added to §6/2013/2243/FP

Thanks very much

Kate

Sent: 04 December 2013 10:
To: Kate Phillips '

Cc: Building Control General User
Subject: 79 Bramble Road, Hatfield - Planning Permissian for the building of an extension

| understand that our neighbour, Mr and Mrs Welch at No 79 Bramble Road, Hétﬁeld. are planning to build an
extension up again my property wall.

| disagree with the plans for the extension as, by referenceto my architect's plans, | am now able to demonstrate that
“the building as shown on the planning proposal infringes on my border by 10 cm, which means that Mr and Mrs Welch
would be building on my land. | have been told by building control that it is not possible for them to build on my land.
This is the observation | wish to make.

Please acknowledge that you have received this email.
Many thanks
Blandine Hosker

81 Bramble Road
Hatfield AL10 9SB



